
AMERICAN AIRLINES, INC . 
20 NO . WACKER DRIVE 

CHICAGO 

March 20, 1939 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

C. R. spoke to me about your American 
Airlines' Identification Card, and asked that I send you 
a white card #1. 

I wanted to send you #1 this year but we 
were economical and didn't print any new ones, and the 
white cards were discontinued .• 

We are going ahead and reprint the white 
cards now, and I will see that you get #1 just as soon 
as it is available. 

Best regards. 

Amon G. Carter 
Ft. Worth Star Telegram 
Ft. Worth, Texas 

cc: Wir . C.R. Smith 

Sincerely, 

CABLE ADDRESS 
.. AMAJ R" 


